
                                                                               

  

Travelling to Brockenhurst Church of 
England Primary School 

 
Please help make the school run safer 
and healthier by joining the families who 
are already walking, scooting and cycling 
to school. There’s lots of storage 
available for your bikes and scooters and 
it makes a really healthy start to the day, 
cuts down on congestion and improves 
the air quality. 
 
Areas to avoid parking: Please avoid 
parking outside the front of the school 
and in the staff car park.  We ask that you 
do not use this car park as a drop off 
point as it is very congested and 
dangerous when backing out on to the 
main road.  Please can we ask that you 
DO NOT park along Highwood Road as 
there will be an increased number  of 
pedestrians coming along there using the 
Park and Stride at the village Hall.  Please 
give priority to pedestrians crossing over 
Highwood and Partridge Roads. 
 
NEVER park on the zig zag markings, 
yellow lines, near junctions and driveways 
or reverse into spaces if you can’t see 
clearly behind you – there might be a 
very young cyclist or pedestrian there. 
Thank your for your support. 

 

 

Brockenhurst Village Hall, Highwood Road 
 

271m, 3 min walk, 339 steps (via Highwood Road) 
337m, 4 min walk, 421 steps (via Partridge Road) 

 
There are safe footpaths along Highwood and Partridge Roads all 

the way to the zebra crossing outside the front of school. Take 
care when crossing Highwood and Partridge Roads. 

 

Brookley Road Car Park 
 

468m, 6 min walk, 585 steps 
 

Please display a parking permit which is available free from the school 
office and only park during the hours of 8.15am – 9.15am and 2.45pm-

3.45pm, term time only. NB normal parking charges apply outside 
these hours. 
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Avoid parking here       
 

Give way to pedestrians 

Drivers – Please Park & Stride! If you live beyond walking distance and have to drive, please Park and Stride to help make it safer 
around the school gates so more families can walk, cycle or scoot to school. Avoid congestion immediately outside the school by 
parking in the Village Hall car park or the Brookley Road car park in the village centre. 

 



                                                                                          

                                                                                       

 

 

 

Fit and fun on the school run: 

If you live within the green ten 

minute walking zones, you may 

find it quicker to walk to school 

than to drive and have to find a 

parking space. 

When parking on street, 

always get your children out of 

the car on the pavement side. 

 

Walk from a friend’s House:  

Know friends who live locally? 

Why not ask to park at their 

house and walk together for a 

sociable school journey? 

Lift Share: Going the same way 

as a neighbour? Why not lift 

share and then Park & Stride as 

often as possible saving fuel 

and the environment. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                    


